SUMMIT LAW GROUP®

a professional limited liability company

KATHY MOLL
DID: (206) 676-7108
EMAIL: kathym@summitlaw.com

January 18, 2013

Via FedEx

David W. Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  Docket No. TG-120033
In the Matter of the Application of Waste Management, Inc. d/b/a
WM Healthcare Solutions of Washington (Certificate G-237)

Dear Secretary Danner:

On behalf of Waste Management of Washington, Inc., enclosed please find an
original and four copies of Waste Management’s Post-Hearing Brief.

If you have any questions, please contact me.
Sincerely,

SUMMIT LAW GROUP PLLC

Kadl, sty
Kathy Moll
Legal Assistant
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